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Support for Disasters Caused by the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake 

 

The NOF Group, we express our deepest condolences to all the people who lost their lives and to their families, and our 

sincere sympathies to all those affected by the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake in Japan. 
The NOF Group announced that it has decided to make a donation of 10 million JPY through the Japanese Red Cross 

Society, to support the relief to those affected by this earthquake and to support the recovery and reconstruction of the 

disaster-stricken areas.  

We sincerely hope the earliest recovery and restoration of the affected areas. 
 

 
Contact 
NOF CORPORATION  
Corporate Communications Dpt. 
E-mail：info@nof.co.jp 


